

Anne Anderson <awanderson@mail.usf.edu>

Flat Stanley Fest?

Schneider, Jenifer Jasinski <jschneid@usf.edu> To: Anne Anderson <awanderson@mail.usf.edu>

Mon, Nov 6, 2017 at 10:36 PM

Dear Anne,

Thank you for presenting "scary" children's literature to the MAT students enrolled in LAE 6427: Children's Literature: Teaching Literary Appreciation and Literacy Instruction. The students were completely engaged in the discussion and you led them to see unique aspects of children's literature which they had not previously considered. Thank you for sharing so many excellent examples of children's literature and helping the students make connections between "abjection," children's texts, and the students' own experiences with fear. Your analysis of the sample text was flawless and so carefully shared with the students. Everything you prepared and shared was so well done.

Thank you,

Jenifer

Jenifer Jasinski Schneider, Ph.D. Professor, Literacy Studies Department of Teaching and Learning College of Education University of South Florida 4202 E. Fowler Avenue, EDU 105, Tampa, FL 33620 jschneid@usf.edu|Office (813) 974-3460| Twitter @jschneidusf

Fulbright U.S. Scholar (2016) Waterford Institute of Technology Waterford, Ireland

From: Anne Anderson <a wanderson@mail.usf.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 12:01 AM

To: Schneider, Jenifer Jasinski Subject: Re: Flat Stanley Fest?

[Quoted text hidden]